
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

USPCS Releases Newly-Designed Website 

November 1, 2012…The U.S. Philatelic Classics Society is pleased to announce the release of its brand 
new website at www.USPCS.org. With its stylish new design, the aim is to promote the collecting of U.S. 
Classics while providing up-to-date and essential information right from the home page. This easy-to-
navigate website allows the user to go from page to page in a seamless manner. Members will continue 
to have full access to pages such as the Web Chronicle, SCRAP program among other files. The website 
also allows easy access to exhibits, monographs, store for purchasing books, membership directories, 
among much more. 

One major benefit of this new website is the easy access to the Web Chronicle. Any member can search 
on ANY WORD, in all articles, editorials, book reviews, obituaries, classified and regular advertisements 
used in The Chronicle. Over 14,000 pages of The Chronicle are readable and fully searchable on our web 
site, as a benefit of membership. The U.S. Philatelic Classics Society has paved the way of the future in 
digitizing philatelic content and integrating it onto a web site for viewing. 

About the U.S. Philatelic Classics Society, Inc. 

The U. S. Philatelic Classics Society (USPCS) is a not-for-profit 501(c)(3) association of people interested 
in the pre-1894 stamps and postal history of the United States. Our goal is to promote interest and 
knowledge of philately through the encouragement of philatelic research, and through exchange of 
information among our members as well with other philatelic organizations. We do this by preparing and 
distributing philatelic literature and periodicals, particularly The Chronicle of the U. S. Classic Postal 
Issues and the Chairman’s Chatter. We are operated entirely by volunteers, and welcome anyone 
interested in the “classic era” of American philately. 

For downloadable pdf of press release Click Here  
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